
 

       

    
  

05 February 2025 

Our Ref: AHE.JCP.Holocaust 

Dear Families 

As part of their Year 9 History studies, your child has been learning about the Holocaust over the 

past half term. To help them understand the full impact of this event, teachers would like to show 

them some film material based on the Holocaust.  Films on this topic often have age ratings of 15 

due to the nature of the actions that occurred and the treatment of the people involved.  The films 

are historically accurate and the reason for the age rating is the violence depicted. 

If you would rather your child not view this material, then please contact a.hewitt@stowhigh.com by 

Friday 7th February 2025. If there is no response to this email, then we will assume that they can 

watch it. 

Kind Regards 

A Hewitt 

Miss A Hewitt 
Teacher of History 
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